
 
 
 
 

Official Sensitive 

 
 
 

5 September 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening 

 

We would like to invite you to a Meet the Tutor Evening on Thursday 18 September at 5.30pm. 

The event will take place in the main hall where the Headteacher and I will talk to you about the 

year ahead and how you can support your child.  

 

This will be followed by a short presentation with your child’s form tutor followed by a question 

and answer session. This will provide an opportunity to discuss with your child’s tutor how well 

they are settling in. This will not be a formal meeting where each individual subject is discussed, 

as this will follow later in the year.  

 

Members of staff will also be available for you to talk to if you have any questions on accessing 

school communications such as Arbor. 

 

Please complete the attached form to let us know if you will be attending. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/p4E958dWDJ 

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr J Lockley 

Head of Year 7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/p4E958dWDJ

